
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Ferham Primary School  
 

10th December 2021 

Special Dates for Parents 
It’s the wonderful build up to Christmas in a 
primary school.  Here are some dates that are 
important to know for your children. 
Wednesday 15th December – Daycare and F1 
Christmas Crafts with Family Learning 
Wednesday 15th December – Performance of 
Little Red Riding Hood 
Wednesday 15th December 3.00pm – Ferham 
School Disco.  Tickets bought in October are valid 
for this disco.  
Friday 17th December – school closes at 
3.00pm for Christmas break 
 
Tuesday 4th Jan – INSET Day (only teachers in 
school) 
Wednesday 5th Jan – Children return to school 
and there is a very special event happening in 
school!!!!! I wonder what this will be.  You need 
to be at school at 8.50am to find out! 
 

Twitter 

 

@PrimaryFerham 
Parents – please follow our school on Twitter! 
We are sharing lots of positive tweets with the 

twitter community so the whole world knows how 
brilliant your children are! 

 

Test Results 
 

Pupils have had their results from their standardised 
tests. There have been some sensational results and 

we're so proud of all pupils. A huge well done to 
everyone!! 

Star of the Week 
This week's star of the week goes to Keira M Y6. Keira 
has really pushed herself all week in everything she has 
done. She has shown true resilience whilst working 
exceptionally hard. Well done, Keira!!  
 

What a week! 
This week at Ferham there's been so many amazing 
activities happening. On Monday F2-Y6 were 
entertained by a wonderful pantomime production of 
Aladdin. The actresses were so impressed with the 
sensational behaviour and engagement they said 
Ferham was the best school they've ever been to. Also, 
on Monday pupils were visited by Mikulas, the angel 
and the devil. They listened to pupils from Y1-Y6 sing 
their own rendition of 'Ticha Noc'. Mikulas was so 
impressed with the singing he gave out chocolates not 
potatoes. Thursday was the school Christmas dinner 
which was delicious, thank you to the wonderful 
catering team and the kind donations sent in by our 
supportive community. On Friday was the Santa Dash 
where pupils were invited to wear a Christmas jumper 
and compete in a run whilst donating £1. 
 

Attendance – 10th December 
Our Attendance advent is off to a flying start! So 
many children are still in the running for our lovely 
chocolate treat next week and Meadowhall 
voucher! Please see below for the attendance of 
each class. Our attendance prize winner (for 
achieving 100% attendance) was Erik in 
Foundation 2. 

• FS2: 88.89% 

• Year 1: 95.6% 

• Year 2: 97.1% 

• Year 3: 92% 

• Year 4: 96.7% 

• Year 5: 95.7% 

• Year 6: 87.2% 

 

 


